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Alexandria Park Community School 
Works notification June 2021 

We are redeveloping Alexandria Park Community School so students from Kindergarten to Year 12 
can learn in innovative learning environments. 

Extension of hoarding on Park Road  

As part of the redevelopment works, we will be relocating our hoarding on Park Road, which will 
impact the use of the footpath. The new hoarding will block the footpath at the north end of Park 
Road, and the ramp at the southern end.  

We will be installing semi-permanent footpaths and ramps to maintain clear pedestrian access. 
See the attached image for details. 

These works will take place on 16 June 2021. 

Parents and carers are to continue to follow the schools pickup and drop-off procedures in the bus 
bay area, which remain unchanged. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise 
impacts on the community at every opportunity. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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